
Thank You for Your Support 

Dear [Board Director's Name], 

On behalf of the entire [Company/Organization Name] team, I want to express our heartfelt 

gratitude for your unwavering support of our employee wellness efforts. Your commitment to 

fostering a healthy work environment has made a significant impact on our team. 

The initiatives you have championed, including [specific programs or initiatives], have greatly 

contributed to employee morale and overall well-being. It is inspiring to see how you prioritize 

the health and wellness of our employees. 

Thank you once again for your support and leadership in this important area. We are excited to 

continue working together to promote wellness within our organization. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Company/Organization Name]  

[Contact Information] 


